Shropshire January 2021

O-19 Public Health Nursing Service and Family Nurse Partnership

Newsletter

We are still here for you



Our 0 -19 Service is continuing to be here for you throughout the national lockdown and will continue to deliver our service to all families with children aged 0-19 years old.

How to contact us

Children, young people & families

Call us for advice on: Telephone number **0333 358 3654**

Or text us:

Texting service -School Nurse Chat Health 5-19 yrs: **07507 330346**

Texting service - Parenting Chat Health

Line 0 -5 yrs: **07520 635212**

Shropshire Family Nurse Partnership **01743 249 133**

Professionals

Call us for advice on: Telephone number **0333 358 3654**

Or contact one of our team leads

Jayne Ley, Lead Central - **07805 785 382**

Gywneth Bowyer, Lead South Shropshire **07826 901 971**

Jayne Christie, Lead North Shropshire **07775 633357**

Sarah Rock - Family Nurse Supervisor **07500 443 231**





